
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
BERKELEY CITY COUNCIL  

 

RENEWAL OF THE TELEGRAPH BID ASSESSMENT FOR 2014 
 
The Telegraph Property and Business Management Corporation is proposing to renew 
and increase by 2% for 2014 the assessment on commercial property that finances its 
services, primarily maintenance and district promotion, as specified in its Annual Report 
for 2013 and proposed budget for 2014. 
 
The hearing will be held on, JULY 16 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 2134 
Martin Luther King, Jr. Way. 
 
A copy of the agenda material for this hearing will be available on the City’s website at 
www.CityofBerkeley.info as of July 5, 2013. 

Written protests from affected property owners within the Telegraph BID assessment 
areas should be mailed or delivered directly to the City Clerk, 2180 Milvia Street, 
Berkeley, CA 94704, in order to be counted as a protest against the renewal and 
increase of the assessment.  If a protest representing a majority of the assessment is 
received, the assessment will not be renewed.  Protests may also be made orally or in 
writing at the Public Hearing on July 16.  Written or oral protests should contain enough 
information to allow the City Clerk to establish the protester’s relationship to a 
commercial property within the district. 

For further information, please contact David Fogarty, Economic Development Project 
Coordinator, at 510-981-7534. 

Written comments should be mailed or delivered directly to the City Clerk, 2180 Milvia 
Street, Berkeley, CA 94704, in order to ensure delivery to all Councilmembers.  
Communications to the Berkeley City Council are public record and will become part of 
the City’s electronic records, which are accessible through the City’s website. Please 
note: e-mail addresses, names, addresses, and other contact information are not 
required, but if included in any communication to the City Council, will become 
part of the public record. If you do not want your e-mail address or any other contact 
information to be made public, you may deliver communications via U.S. Postal Service 
or in person to the City Clerk. If you do not want your contact information included in the 
public record, please do not include that information in your communication. Please 
contact the City Clerk at 981-6900 or clerk@cityofberkeley.info for further information. 
 
Published:   Resolution of Intention No. 66,183-N.S. as required by BMC 7.84.080A 
June 28, 2013 – The Berkeley Voice 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
I hereby certify that the Notice for this Public Hearing of the Berkeley City Council was 
posted at the display case located near the walkway in front of Council Chambers, 2134 
Martin Luther King Jr. Way, as well as on the City’s website, on July 5, 2013.  

 
Mark Numainville, CMC, City Clerk 


